
<Date> 

<Name> 
<Address> 

Dear <Name>: 

Looking out for our customers is a priority at Huntington, which is why we want to inform you of a recent data 
security incident that may involve your accounts with us. 

What Happened. On June 23, 2023
1 

we were notified by Baesman Group, Inc. {"Baesman11

}1 a mailing services 
subcontractor to one of our Huntington vendors, that Baesman had experienced a security incident on May 29, 
2023. The incident involved a vulnerability in MOVEit Transfer, a file transfer tool used by financial institutions and 
other corporations worldwide. On June 29, 2023, Baesman identified more details about the specific information 
stored on Baesman's servers that had been accessed and stolen by an unauthorized third party. 

What Information Was Involved. Baesman has indicated to us that the personal information involved in this 
incident included your name and Huntington account number. 

What We Are Doing. After being notified of this incident, we requested information from Baesman in order to 
determine the extent of the incident and the information involved. Baesman has indicated to us that it 
investigated the incident and confirmed its network is now secure. Baesman has also informed us that it is 
conducting a thorough review and evaluation of its security policies and procedures, including additional 
enhancements. 

As a precaution, we have arranged for you, at your option, to enroll in a complimentary two-year credit monitoring 

service: 

FREE CREDIT MONITORING 

We have engaged Equifax to provide you with its Equifax Complete Premier 
15ervice. See the enclosed insert for full product details as well as special 
rinstructions for activating this service free of charge. 

(over, please) 
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